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Fuji Chemical Industries Co., Ltd.

January 1, 2024

In regards to Ishikawa-Noto Earthquake 
(preliminary report)

We would like to announce that no critical issues have been identified in 
infrastructure or  production equipment in our sites (Honsha Plant, 
Gohkakizawa Plant, and Namerikawa Plant) after large-scale earthquakes 
occurred repeatedly in the Noto region of Ishikawa Prefecture beginning 
at 16:06 on January 1, 2024.

We will continue to inspect our production facilities and analytical 
equipment tomorrow and onward to update and summarize any damages 
that might have occurred.  Thank you.
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